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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on July 9, 2025 at 5:00 PM in the Board Room at the Leucadia 
Wastewater District (District) office, 1960 La Costa Ave., Carlsbad, CA, the Board of Directors of the 
District will hold a public hearing to consider:  
  
1) A proposal to adopt an ordinance increasing the amount that may be paid to directors and officers 

of the District from $200 to $205 per day of service. The proposed amount does not exceed 
limitations imposed by applicable state statutes.  The effective date of the last adjustment was 
August 11, 2019. 

 
 

DATED:  June 17, 2025, June 24, 2025 
                                                                
Paul J. Bushee 
General Manager/Secretary 
Leucadia Wastewater District 


